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 Hague Town Office will be closed for  
 Good Friday - March 25th &     
 Easter Monday - March 28th 

 
 

 

 
 
 

           Community Meeting!!! 
Town of Hague residents are invited to a 
Community Meeting on: 
 

Wednesday, March 9th, 2016 
 

7:00 p.m - Hague Municipal Hall 
 

to listen to a short presentation and update from 
the Sask Valley Hospital Foundation 
Fundraising Committee.  The new hospital 
project has been in progress since 2010.  The 
Twin Rivers communities are currently in the 
fundraising stage.  Twin Rivers consists of the 
Towns of Hague, Rosthern, Waldheim, Duck 
Lake, Hepburn and Laird along with the RM’s of 
Rosthern, Laird and Duck Lake.  We have 
worked together to develop the Twin Rivers 
District Plan and Twin Rivers Development 
Commission (to assist with development 
requests in the area); the Twin Rivers 
Development Appeals Board; Twin Rivers 
Bylaw Enforcement (for those communities 
taking part) in addition to actively lobbying for a 
new hospital in Rosthern. 
  

Your attendance is encouraged as each 
municipality must raise a percentage of funds 
and it possibly will affect your annual property 
tax levy. 
  

Come out, have a coffee and share your ideas! 
 

We ask residents to clear a path to 
their water meters to ensure safe access for our 
Public Works Dept. to record their readings. 

We appreciate your efforts! 

   Parking / Snow Clearing:   
Trailers, campers and unlicensed vehicles MUST 
be removed from the streets and alleys to enable 
town personnel to adequately remove snow.  As 
per Bylaw No. 2007-08 no vehicle may be parked 
at one place for more than 48 consecutive hours.   
Extension cords are your own responsibility. 
It is difficult for public works to see the cords while 
they are blowing snow.  Piling snow in the alleys 
is not allowed due to emergency reasons and 
preventing spring thaw problems for yourselves 
and others.  Do not pile snow on the streets due 
to liability issues: obstruction for drivers.  
Attraction of kids to play in dangerous locations! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dakota Dunes CDC 

Special thanks to Dakota Dunes CDC for 
sponsoring our 2016 Family Day event! 

 
 

 Hague Library 
 Annual Meeting 

Monday, March 7th @ 5:45pm 
Everyone is welcome to attend! 

 

Curling Bonspiel 
Hague Arena 

March 11, 12 & 13 
Contact Laverne at 232-7480 for more info 

 
 

  Town Garage Sale weekend in May!  
   Friday, May 13th:    5:00pm – 8:00pm & 

      Saturday, May 14th:  9:00am – 4:00pm.   
Mark with balloons! 

 

Annual Large Items Pick-Up Day 
will no longer take place 

due to the closure of the landfill. 
 

 Summer Blast!!!  June 24th – 26th, 2016 
Event planning is underway.  If your group 
would like a fundraising opportunity, please 
contact the Hague Town Office at 225-2155. 
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To advertise in the April Newsletter: 
please submit your ad to the 

Hague Town Office on or before: 
Thursday, March 24th, 2016   

206 Main Street   Ph: 306-225-2155   Fax: 306-225-4410 
E-mail:   town.hague@sasktel.net       Website:   

www.townofhague.com  
Cost for advertising in newsletter: 

$2.00 plus GST per 30 words  

Important Reminder: If you have not already, please contact the Hague Town Office to update your 
contact information such as phone numbers and e-mail addresses.  You can call us at: 306-225-2155, 
e-mail: hague.info@sasktel.net or complete & submit the below form to the town office, thank you. 
 

Names: _______________________________ 
 
 

Phone Number(s):_______________________ 
 
 

_____________________________________ 
 

Civic Address: _________________________ 
 
 

E-mail(s): _____________________________ 
 
 

_____________________________________ 
 

 
 
 

Hague Volunteer Fire Department 
is hosting its annual 

steak night & fundraiser 
 

Hague Arena 
Saturday, April 30th 

$25/ticket 
 

Please contact the Hague Town Office 
to purchase tickets or to make a 

prize, raffle or silent auction donation. 

Come out & support 
your local Fire Dept!!! 

 
 

 

Tupperware!!! 

For all your Tupperware Needs, 
Wants and Warranty, contact: 

Brenda Reddekopp @ 306-280-4424 
or check out my website: 

 

http://brendareddekopp.my.tupperware.ca/ 
 

 

 

 
 

Hague Arena 
 

To book ice time for skating, 
shinny or hockey tournaments,  

please contact the arena at 306-225-2201. 
Or visit the town website at 

www.townofhague.com 
to request an ice rental online! 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 


